
 
 

 

 

 

Remote Bidding 
 

Thank you for taking part in NLADA’s first Social Justice Art Auction in conjunction with our Annual 
Exemplar Dinner on June 12, 2019. Below you will find the procedures for bidding remotely on the day 
of the auction and payment procedures for the lucky individuals that make the winning bids and get to 
take home one of our many wonderful pieces of donated art.  
 
On the evening of the art auction, we will have specific staffers assigned to monitor the pieces of art in 
question and submit your bids on the auction sheets throughout the evening based on your bidding 
guidelines.  
 
To bid remotely, please email this completed form to Kate Denman at k.denman@nlada.org  
by June 11, 2019: 
 

Your name  __________________________________________________________________________ 

Your phone number ___________________________________________________________________ 

Your email address ____________________________________________________________________ 

Your mailing address  __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of pieces you are bidding on and artist’s name ________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

By what increments to you want to increase you bid? (i.e. $10, $20 or $50 with each consecutive bid) 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

What is your ceiling? (i.e. the dollar amount you are not willing to go over) ______________________ 

 

Your signature committing that if you are the highest bidder, you will make payment via credit card 

on NLADA’s secure payment portal no later than noon ET on June 13. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you are interested in more than one piece, you must fill out a new form for each piece of art you are 

bidding on. 

If you are the winning bidder, one of NLADA’s development staff will reach out with the good news 
that evening. We will then coordinate payment and confirm the details for pickup or shipping of the 
artwork. Please note that bidders will be responsible for the basic shipping costs.  
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